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Dear Committee members. 
I oppose the proposed legislation bill for the following reasons. - acara is not an 
appropriate definition of high-quality learning - child safety is not the role of the home 
education unit to monitor, and we don't need it be held to a higher standard than any other 
family with children just because we homeschool. 
Parents need time to create an annual plan when leaving the school system, provisional 
registration provides safety for families suffering school trauma 
Please listen to your homeschool community. 

Regards 
Rachael Saunders 
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